
I am writing because I am a single woman who is raising my granddaughter.  If this bill were to pass, not 
only would I not be able to protect me and my granddaughter, I would be punished if my gun was locked 
up while the criminal gets off scott free.  This is a miscarriage of justice.  You should not be punishing us 
responsible gun owners but the criminals who mean to do us harm.  Both of my granddaughters have 
been shooting weapons since they were 8 and 12.  The oldest one, who is now 18, also hunts with us 
and has for the past 3 years.  If this bill were to pass, she would no longer be able to protect herself 
either. 
 
I encourage you to vote no for this biased unfair bill. 
 
Thank you 
 
Cynthia Gates 
Proud 2A supporter 
 


